
Project Update – January 2019
▶ Education Support Programs: Super Girls

▶ After returning to CRP from the winter break in the second week of January, the Super Girls began preparing for the exhibition they will 
hold for their families at the session’s graduation in March. They are creating a gallery of drawings, and also built three houses made of 
mud decorated with leaves and recycled objects. This activity allows the girls to be creative and develop tactile skills, while also 
encouraging them to think about the future and building new homes, instead of the ones they have lost.

▶ Technical Training for Women and Girls
▶ On January 31, CRP launched our ICDL coding course, which allows past participants from the basic computing skills course to learn 

two coding languages, HTML and CSS. The first two months will focus on learning each language and the third is a practicum where 
they will complete group projects develop their portfolios. During this first session, participants got to know each other, the instructor, and 
what to expect in the course.

▶ The ongoing basic computing courses are continuing to be successful. As part of CRP’s push to introduce more monitoring and 
evaluation of programs, we learned this month during an instructor feedback survey participants took that 85% of students find the 
course and the instructor to be very organized.

▶ Women’s Economic Empowerment Program 
▶ The women’s beauty course focused this month on how to cut and highlight hair. As this session approaches its end in March, the 

women are becoming more confident about their abilities and have been actively recruiting volunteers in the CRP community to practice 
their skills on.

▶ Women’s Empowerment 101 and GBV Awareness and Advocacy
▶ The sixth group of the Men’s GBV Awareness Training began in January and has been popular so far, with 18 participants. The 5 new 

trainers we brought on from the Training of Trainers in November have helped us greatly to recruit new faces to participate, which we are 
very excited about since during the fall we were seeing a decline in interest.

▶ Leadership in Action 
▶ In January, the participants in this advocacy program met on January 30 to begin planning the projects they will implement in February. 

They are planning ways to engage their communities on the issues of child labor, domestic violence, and cybersafety.
▶ Project Finances (through December):


